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Grade 2

We are highly enthusiastic about teaching reading and writing according to the Lucy Calkins guidelines.  We feel we have learned a lot, along with our students, and we feel we have improved in our teaching practice.  Giving children choices about what they read and write, and having leveled libraries has had a huge positive impact in our students’ motivation and growth.  We look forward to our continued growth,  along with our students next year.  
